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The SUNY Empire State University Senate has met twice since the last University 
Council meeting. During those meetings, we considered four policy revisions (Graduate 
Evaluation and Grading Policy and Procedures, Graduate Medical or Compassionate 
Withdrawal Policy, Undergraduate Degree Credit and Residency Requirements Policy, 
and Undergraduate Individualized Degree Program Design, Review, and Approval 
Policy). Several new programs were also considered (BS in Biology, BBA in Accounting, 
Bilingual Education: Post Baccalaureate Advanced Certificate, Bilingual Education: Post 
Master’s Advanced Certificate) and one program was revised (BS in Allied Health 
Sciences).   
 
During our February meeting, we elected a new Parliamentarian, Dr. Brian Frederick. 
We meet again May 17th.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Thalia MacMillan 


